
 

 

 

Crowborough Town Council 

FIREWORKS CONTRACT 

 

Crowborough Town Council holds an annual firework display in 

November for the benefit of all residents.  

This contract is awarded for a period of three years. We are 

currently seeking suitably experienced companies who wish to 

submit a quote for this work. Any companies interested should 

contact us for further information at: 

 
Crowborough Town Council 
Council Offices 
Pine Grove 
Crowborough 
East Sussex 
TN6 1DH 
01892 652907 
 

Melanie Street 
Email: Assistant.Clerk@crowboroughtowncouncil.gov.uk 

 

 

All quotes must be received by                                                           

12 noon, Friday 2nd August 2019 

 


